M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Board Chairperson



Board Members
FROM:           Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
October 10, 2019
RE:
Field Trips

I have received the following field trip requests:

​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​

	School
	Date Of Trip
	Location
	Reason

	Ryle High School
	8/21-22/20
	Gatlinburg, TN
	Girls Soccer Tournament

	Conner High School
	4/2-7/20
	Disney World
	Music Career Training

	Boone County High School
	11/11-12/19
	Morehead State University
	Honor Choir

	Burlington Elementary
	4/29/20
	COSI
	4th Grade

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	


I recommend approval of the field trips, as presented.
